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Letter of Invitation 
 

Ref. no.: EoI-22/02507         August 9, 2022 

 

Subject: Call for Expression of Interest (EoI) for selecting multi-storey residential building owner’s 

association 

 

Dear Sir / Madam: 

The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) hereby announces an Expression of Interest 

for selecting Homeowner Associations, based on a comprehensive legal, administrative, technical, 

and financial assessment of the energy, and building requirements in the residential sectors. The 

aim is to strengthen the role of the Homeowner Associations (HOAs) to manage their buildings 

and common property and to contribute to the development of their surroundings, with the option 

to access affordable financing for the required energy efficiency (EE) investments.  

The project will focus on refurbishment interventions of the distribution heating system in the 

multi-story residential buildings connected to CHP among the Homeowners Associations (HoAs). 

This Expression of Interest includes the following documents: 

1. This Letter of Invitation (English only); 

2. Application Guide (Romanian); 

3. Application Form (Romanian). 

Application Forms should be submitted in accordance with provisions stipulated in the Application 

Guide till August 29, 2022, 16:30.  

Should you require further clarifications, kindly communicate with the contact person identified in 

the attached Announcement as the focal point for queries on this Expression of Interest. 

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrea Cuzyova 

Deputy Resident Representative 
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